

Plumcroft Primary School

Plum Lane, Plumstead, London SE18 3HW Tel: 020 8854 1308 Fax: 020 8317 0026

Headteacher: Mr Richard Slade

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Annette Graney

Wednesday 5th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Following on from the swimming assessment that took place just before the end of last term, we have been able to organise Year 5 classes into their swimming groups.

The information below explains when each class will go swimming. Lessons start next week.

Class	Day	Leaving School	Returning to School
5 <i>A</i>	Tuesday	12,30pm	2.30pm
5M	Tuesday	1,30pm	3.30pm
5W	Thursday	1pm	3pm

5A will need to have a packed lunch on Tuesdays. They will eat this in school before they leave. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like a packed lunch provided on Tuesdays, please inform the school office. Please also note that 5M will return to school at 3.30pm on Tuesdays.

So that your child can join in safely and get the most out of their lessons, it is important they have the correct swimming kit.

For girls this is a one-piece swimming costume. Boys need to have swimming trunks. Loose fitting, baggy shorts are not suitable. Every child will need their own towel. All children will be expected to wear a swimming cap. We will be able to lend children a cap each week but you are more than welcome to provide your own if you wish.

We now sell swimming costumes and swimming trunks along with school/PE kit uniform. If you would like to order some swimming kit please fill out the slip below and return to the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Ir PE Coo	ngs rdinator					
Child's	name	Swimming kit order form Class				
0	Girls costume	size 9-10yrs,			£6.50	
0	Boys trunks	size 9-10yrs,	11 - 12yrs,	13yrs	£5.00	
I enclo	ose £					
Signed	Parent/Carer	······································		D	ate	